CITY OF PELL CITY



1905 First Avenue North • Pell City, Alabama 35125 Phone: 205.338.2244

visit us at www.pell-city.com

November 28, 2017

Dear Taxpayer:

This letter is to inform you of a change in the levy of our lodging tax rate adopted by the City Council of the City of Pell City. Effective January 1st, 2018 at 12:01 a.m., the lodging tax rate will increase by 1%, making the tax rate for lodging 6% instead of 5%.

As usual, taxes are due and payable by the 20th day of the month following the month of collection. Penalties and Interest will accrue beginning on the 21st day.

This increase will not have effect on the rates currently charged by the State of Alabama of Revenue Department or the St. Clair County Sales Tax Department. Should you have questions regarding this letter and attachments please feel free to call Revenue Supervisor, Shavonne Murray, at 205-338-2244 ext. 110 or email at smurray@cityofpellcity.net.

Respectfully,

Shavonne Murray, Revenue Supervisor

/Attachment: Ordinance 2017.4817

CITY CLERK

Penny Isbell